City of Madison Police and Fire Commission

pfc@cityofmadison.com
www.cityofmadison.com/pfc

NEWS RELEASE

Date: Friday, December 10, 2021

Contact:  Jenna Rousseau, Attorney for the PFC, at jrousseau@law-rll.com or 844.833.0828.

Make Your Voice Heard:

Madison Police and Fire Commission Seeks Public Input on Fire Chief Hiring

Madison - The Board of Police and Fire Commissioners (PFC) for the City of Madison, Wisconsin
will meet on Monday, December 13 at 5:30pm. Public comment is welcome at the start of the
meeting. The Commissioners will also hear invited input from retiring Chief Steve Davis, Retired
Fire Chief Randy Bruegman, and representatives of Employee Groups in the City of Madison Fire
Department.

Anyone who wishes to provide input into the hiring process may register to speak during public
comment at https://www.cityofmadison.com/city-hall/committees/meeting-schedule/register.
Written comments may be sent to pfc@cityofmadison.com.

Questions members of the Madison community might consider for their input may include

e “What does the Fire Department mean to you?”

e “What has your personal experience of the Madison Fire Department been like?”
e “What would you want a new Fire Chief to know about your community?”

e “What is the most important qualification of a Madison Fire Chief?”
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